UNESCO RILA Spring School 2023 “Culture Ceilidh” proposal form

Please answer the following questions as best as you can. If your contribution does not tick any of the boxes, there is space at the end of the form to explain how you think it fits with the theme.

	Personal details

	Your name:
	

	Your organisation (if relevant):
	

	Names and organisations of anyone presenting with you:
	

	Relevant links or social media handles:
	



	Format of your contribution

	WHERE will you present?
	HOW will you present?

	|_| online
|_| in person

If you’ve chosen online here, please explain how you will make your session interactive:



	|_| workshop
|_| presentation
|_| interview
|_| panel discussion
|_| hackathon session
|_| pecha kucha style presentation
|_| performance
|_| physical exhibit
|_| other format (please specify):



	How much time will you need?
	|_| 5 minutes
|_| 30 minutes
|_| 45 minutes
|_| 90 minutes
|_| other (please speficy): 

	Do you have any audio-visual, space, IT, access, language or other requirements and if so, which one(s)?
	



	Content of your contribution

	Which topic(s) does your contribution address?
	Please explain how:

	|_| parallels of ‘ceilidh’ in other cultures
|_| examples by community groups/organisations where culture is part of the integration methodology: what are the difficulties and best practices?
|_| researching “culture” and issues such as quantifying qualitative data, cultural representation etc.
|_| making space for cultural differences within society, while also acknowledging the need to preserve the culture of the host community
|_| culture loss, destruction and emergence of new culture
	

	Please describe your contribution and its aims:

	








	Any other comments?

	






Please send this form to unesco-rila@glasgow.ac.uk no later than midnight on Monday 6 February 2023. 

Proposals will be reviewed by members of the RILA team, and you will be notified of the outcome by end February 2023. An abstract, biography, and images for the programme will be requested upon acceptance and we will request this is returned by Monday 6 March 2023.

For questions, comments or to discuss your ideas, please contact Bella Hoogeveen in the UNESCO Secretariat at unesco-rila@glasgow.ac.uk.
